[image: image1.png]JOHNS HOPKINS

U N I V E R S I T Y
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Dear Colleague,

The international community’s consensus on the importance of universal coverage with LLINs has led to universal coverage campaigns in many countries, including Zambia.  This approach replaced the original objective of achieving high coverage in pregnant women and children under 5 through targeted campaigns and routine distribution through ANC and EPI.

Sustaining high levels of LLINs coverage after mass distribution campaigns is vitally important. Routine distribution through ANC and EPI alone will not be able to sustain high levels of coverage in the whole population over the long term. To maintain uninterrupted universal coverage, it is necessary to identify complementary mechanisms that can distribute a continuous flow of replacement LLINs. 

The Roll Back Malaria Vector Control Working Group has developed several products about continuous distribution based on experiences from different countries. Among them are three tools:
1. “Continuous Long-lasting Insecticidal Net Distribution: A Guide to Concepts and Planning”  provides an  overview  of continuous distribution concepts and mechanisms and shares guidance on developing a feasible strategy that best fits each country’s context. 

2. “NetCALC” is an excel-based tool that can model different continuous distribution scenarios based on each country’s situation. 

3. “Country-to-Country Guide for Implementers of LLIN Keep-Up: A Guide for Continuous Delivery of LLINs via ANC, EPI, and Other Routine Health Services” is a guide for implementers. It covers practical areas such as coordination and planning, training, logistics, communication, supervision and monitoring and evaluation.  

The purpose of this letter is to invite you to a two-day workshop where these tools will be presented and discussed. If possible, we will strive to reach consensus on the design of the continuous LLIN distribution strategy and its implementation.  This workshop will take place on January 28th and 29th at the National Malaria Control Centre. It will run from 8:30 am to 5:00 pm on both days. Kindly confirm your participation to [name] on [mobile] or [email].  Please bring a laptop in order to access the NetCALC tool and be able to practice its use.  We hope to see you there!
Sincerely, 

Matthew Lynch
Project Director, NetWorks
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